From: I

Sent: 27 August 2019 15:28
Subject: 2019/372//P - Comment to add.. Planning application - Reject please. (until
amendments)

Hi there we would like to add a comment on the above application (if thats the one associated with the buck
street Market change)

We do not want the the application to progress as it is.
We do not want an open plan outdoor area that closed at 12pm.
We live opposite can not have more noise. Camden high street is noisy enough.

The area must close no later that 7pm. Otherwise the area will constitute as a noise nuisance under the
environmental protection act.

We also do not want to have deliveries after 9pm this is essential. I've been battling for 2 years to get some
kind of peace with this. Therefore deliveries are essential.

plans need to be put on hold until a proper consultation has been made.

Councillor _has been copied in to this. Hi [IIIlll! support a change however its important
that this is not steamrolled though. It could cause more problems then their are currently. Can you please
look into this. The Buck street Market is looking for a complete overhaul. I'm insisting 'no drinking areas' -
Camden does not need more Alcohol and also no late night deliveries. Please help.

I'm also concerned that representation of new stall holder are not inline with Camden Grass roots.
Kind Regard
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